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October 18, 2010 

(3:20 P.M.)

NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that Council Member Dick Brown will meet with Council President Jack Webb on Tuesday, October 19, 2010, at 3:30 p.m., in the Don Davis Room, located at 117 West Duval Street, 1st Floor, City Hall St. James Building.  

The meeting is to discuss legislation to defund and suspend or terminate the agreement between the City of Jacksonville and JBC Planning & Engineering LLC for engineering services for the relocation of the Greater Jacksonville Agricultural Fair to Cecil Commerce Center, for the purpose of allowing City Council to vet legal and policy issues associated with the agreement.  

All interested persons are invited to attend.  

Please contact Stan Johnson, ECA-District 13 at (904) 630-1642 for additional information.
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